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No. 016/18
10th January 2018

TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleagues,

CWU Retired Members Conference – Wednesday 31st January 2018

Branches would wish to know that a preliminary agenda which contains motions and Standing Orders for the forthcoming CWU Retired Members Conference being held in London on Wednesday 31st January 2018 has now been published on the website and can be accessed by pasting the link below into your browser:

http://www.cwu.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/Preliminary-Retired-Members-Agenda.pdf
Hard copies of the agenda will be sent to those that have registered using the online registration system.

Credential cards for delegates/visitors and voting cards for this conference will be issued at registration on the morning of the conference.    

Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to Angela Niven by telephoning 020 8971 7256 or by post to head office or by email to conferences@cwu.org
Yours sincerely,

A P Kearns

Senior Deputy General Secretary
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